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        January 17, 2023 

ORDERED: 

That Superintendent’s Recommendation #23-014, Approval of Authorization for the Creation of a 1.0 FTE 

Educational ESL Interpreter position be adopted as follows: That the School Committee approve the creation of a 

1.0 FTE Certified Educational ASL Interpreter position. The proposed annual salary range for the new position is 

$58,078 to $66,375. The position will be a full time, 10-month position. The funding source for this new position 

will be through the reduction of a 1.0 FTE reserve (vacant) paraprofessional position. The net impact on the FY 

2023 Adopted Budget is $0.00.   

 

Description: CRLS has two full-time American Sign Language teachers who are Deaf and require interpretation 

to participate in a variety of required meetings and activities. A detailed workplace accommodation plan for both 

ASL teachers lists events throughout the year that require interpretation. The proposed new position will provide 

the required interpretation services for these staff members 

.   

  A true copy: 

   Attest:  

           Ariel B. Kennebrew 

                  Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 

c:     Superintendent 

  

   

 


